

<u>Newsletter</u> 10.06.2022

Assembly

This week 5th class treated us to a wonderful assembly all about the life of Rosa Parks. The children performed a wonderful drama that they had devised themselves and sang two beautiful songs. Well done 5th class on an amazing performance. Next week, Thursday 16th June at 9.20am, Junior Infants will hold the last assembly of the year. All parents are welcome to attend.

Sports Day

We were due to hold our annual sports day yesterday but unfortunately, due to the bad weather, we decided to postpone it. We hope to hold it one of the days next week, weather dependant. We will let you know in advance.

6th Class Graduation

The children in 6th Class have been working very hard on preparations for their Graduation Ceremony and are putting the final touches together. This will take place on Tuesday 14th June at 11.15pm and all 6th class parents and families are invited to attend. We will be very sorry to see 6th class leave us but we are very excited to be able to celebrate all their achievements throughout their time with us.

20 Year Anniversary

Navan Educate Together NS opened in 2002 and will be celebrating its 20-year anniversary with a concert on Friday 17th June at 9.30am. All of the parents are welcome to attend the concert. School will finish at 12 noon on this day and the celebrations will continue with the PTA Family Fun Day. <u>All children will need to be collected when school finishes early on Friday 17th June. Families can then return to enjoy the PTA Family Fun Day</u>

Swimming

This year, some children from Senior Infants, 2^{nd} class and 4^{th} class will go swimming $20^{th} - 23^{rd}$ June. A letter with full details has been sent to parents. There were limited spaces available so it was allocated on a first come first served basis. Thank you to all the parents who have given permission and paid. The places are now full.

Half days

A reminder to parents that we have three half day closures ahead. Full details have been emailed to parents.

- Friday 17th June 20-year Celebration Day, followed by the PTA Family Fun Day (12.30 2.00)
- Thursday 23rd June Staff Training on the Primary Language Curriculum
- Friday 24th June Final day of term

School Calendar 2022/2023

The full school calendar for the 2022/2023 school year can be found on the School Calendar section of the school website. The return to school after the summer holidays is Tuesday 30th August.

PTA Family Fun Day

The PTA have been very busy with preparations for the Family Fun Day. The day includes a mini craft fair, sports games, face painting, water balloons, tuck shop, birds of prey and more! Admission is €10 per child and €5 per extra child, capped at €20 per family. There will be a raffle on the day and tickets are on sale in the school now at €2 a strip or €5 for 3 strips. The Family Fun Day will run from 12.30 – 2.30pm. All children will need to be collected when school finishes early on Friday 17th June. Families can then return to enjoy the PTA Family Fun Day